

CHILDREN'S EARLY YEARS DIVISION

PHONE: 519.837.3620 TOLL FREE: 1.800.265.7294

FAX: 519.837.9511

15 DOUGLAS STREET GUELPH, ONTARIO N1H 2S7

Dear Community Partner,

There are many big changes happening in the children's early years and the child care service system. In an effort to hear from families and caregivers about shaping these services we are hosting online surveys and in-person sessions. Please distribute the enclosed promotional cards as you see appropriate. Below is a short description of what parents can expect if they attend an in-person community conversation.

Help shape child care and EarlyON services. In-person events include up-to-date information about what is happening with child care and EarlyON Child and Family Centres in your area, followed by a chance for you to tell us your stories and suggestions so that we can make these programmes and services even better.

Activities for children will be provided, and there will be a draw for a \$75 door prize.

The online surveys can be found at www.gwearlyon.ca.

Please also share the social media messages regarding this campaign found on our Facebook page www.facebook.com/wellingtoncounty to help us reach even more people.

Thank you for your support.



Attend an in-person community conversation
Oct 29 – 6:30pm - 8pm | Drayton Library

Do You Care About Children and Families?

We want to hear from you!